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The Horizon Lines container holding the Northern California El Toro fleet is 
HOME,,,it is ready to off-load this evenings,,, Thursday, August 22,  

5 pm at "Fred's Place." 
  

Fred's,,, 791 66th Avenue, Oakland, Ca 94621 
(415-250-8057 for directions or 510-612-2426) 

  
This evening is the only time your El Toro can be retrieved,,,please make plans to 

pick up your boat or find a ride for it. 
  

Saturday will see a few lucky El Toro Sailors in the Sierra Mountains racing on 
Pinecrest Lake. 

 


